
Swach sagar surakshith sagar – Thotta Bengre area 
 
Team CMLRE coordinated the cleaning activities and awareness program on 12th 
Aug 2022 in the Thotta Bengre area.  In addition to the participation from College of 
Fisheries under the leadership of Dean Dr Shivakumar Magada and Dr Prathibha 
Rohit (SIC, CMFRI Mangalore) along with 80 students and 20 Scientists, local fishing 
community leaders and  fishermen also participated in the event.  The location was 
proximate to the Thotta Bengre ferry and fishing harbour. 
 
The litters mostly contain plastic covers/wraps, net prices, glass bottles, plastic bottles 
and debris.   
 
In addition to the cleaning, the team interacted with the local fishermen.  
 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 


